Board of County Commissioners

Workshop:  Board Discussion and Identification of the

2009 State & Legislative Appropriation Requests

January 6, 2009

The Board of County Commissioners of Wakulla County, Florida met for a Workshop on Tuesday, January 6, 2009 with Chairman Howard Kessler presiding.  Present were George Green, Lynn Artz, Alan Brock and Mike Stewart.  Also, present were County Administrator Ben Pingree, County Attorney Ron Mowrey and Deputy Clerk Evelyn Evans.

5:00 p.m.  Meeting called to order.

The purpose of this workshop provides an opportunity for the Board to identify Wakulla County’s State and Federal Legislative Priorities for the upcoming 2009 legislative cycle. 

Sewer Expansion

Stormwater

Highway 319

Community Center

Amendment One Offset

Fire/EMS

Courthouse

The above list is state and federal appropriation requests for 2009.  The Board, Staff and County Lobbyists will work together to seek funding for these priorities.

There being no further business to come before the Board, the meeting was adjourned at 5:47 p.m.

